e Work-Family Connection
\fter School Enrichment Programs

For

December 2014
Franklin Township Board of Education
c¢/o Dr. Carol Fredericks, Superintendent

226 Quakertown Road
Quakertown, New Jersey 08868

Dear Members of the Board of Education,

The Work-Family Connection is proud to be the provider of your Before and After School Programs. The Work-
Family Connection is also a dedicated partner with your school district and with your community.

In the spirit of giving this Holiday Season, The Work-Family Connection has made a donation to the Board of
Education. The check is enclosed.

We are happy to contribute to this wonderful addition to the school.
Happy Holidays to All,

foar

Aurora Pipeling
Chief Executive Director

Enclosure



